
UNIVERSITY OF MAINE 

ORONO , MAINE 

Nove~ber l, 1941 

Dear Fellow Debaters: 

Once again the season for intercolle1;i1:1te debate has bep;un. 
Undoubtedly your teams are planning trips to the various colleges 
for the ensuing yenr. If the trips wi 11 bring your teams into our 
vicinity, we extend to you an invitation to visit our campus and 
participate in debate with us. 

Perhaps the following weeks, which we have open, will serve 
as suggestions. During the month of November vre have open the weeks 
of the 3rd, the 10th, and the 24th. During the month of December 
the weeks of the 1st and the 8th are open and the entire month of 
February is free. During March our schedule is clear until the 
18th of the month. In April the weeks of the 6th and the 13th are 
open. 

vve sincerely hope that on some of these dates you will be 
able to come to the University of Maine campus and carry on forensic 
relations. If you do not plan to be in our vicinity, perhaps you 
would debate us on your campus. Enclosed you will find a copy of 
the "Maine Debate Plan," It is adaptable for two, three, or four 
speakers. Perhaps you would like to try the plan with us on your 
campus or with us here. Any comments on the plan would be appre­
ciated. 

The University of Haine Debating Society wishes you a 
pleasant and prosperous forensic year. 

Sincerely yours , 

Mildredu ~( I t(-,L J lr71✓ 
Mildred E. Wooster
I,1anager of Vi omen I s Debate 

Miles B. Mank~
Manager of Men' s Debate 


